

02/15/22

340 W Reservoir
Milwaukee WI 53212

I Patrice Dickerson would like
to keep my class B tavern license.

I had decided to withdraw
due to slow Business due to covid.

After speaking with my landlord
I am in a lease agreement and
they are willing to work with me
to keep the Business open. Since
Covid Business has been hard for
me. I have very many staff I am
willing to try to keep the business
open and try to weather the storm
doing this time.

Thanks Patrice Dickerson
Patrice - 2/15/22